
From: Chen, Lily (Fed)
To: Peralta, Rene C. (Fed); Perlner, Ray A. (Fed)
Cc: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
Subject: Re: Crypto Rump Session
Date: Tuesday, August 2, 2016 2:22:20 PM

Rene:

It is in the web. See the link http://csrc.nist.gov/groups/ST/post-quantum-crypto/index.html .

Lily

From: Rene Peralta <rene.peralta@nist.gov>
Date: Tuesday, August 2, 2016 at 2:19 PM
To: Lily Chen <lily.chen@nist.gov>, Ray Perlner <ray.perlner@nist.gov>
Cc: Dustin Moody <dustin.moody@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: Crypto Rump Session

I was wondering if we should distribute the long version of the announcement.

Rene.

From: Chen, Lily (Fed)
Sent: Tuesday, August 2, 2016 9:14 AM
To: Peralta, Rene (Fed); Perlner, Ray (Fed)
Cc: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
Subject: Crypto Rump Session
Hi, Rene and Ray:

Ray reminded me that we probably shall give a talk at the rump session about our PQC 
announcement. It is mainly just “an announcement” to let people look at our web site. One slide or 
two.
Let’s get together this week. 10-15 minutes will work.
Lily
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